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Appendix G Feedback Form 

 



Peka Peka to Ōtaki Expressway Consultation February – March 2011Wellington Northern Corridor

NZ Transport Agency

Comments form

The NZ Transport Agency would like to receive your comments on the proposals for 
the Peka Peka to Ōtaki Expressway. These can be emailed to us at info@pp2o.co.nz or 
alternatively you can use this freepost comments form.

Your comments on the Te Horo proposals:

Your comments on the South Ōtaki interchange proposals:

Your comments on the North Ōtaki interchange proposals:

Your comments on Rahui Road, for example the pedestrian, cyclist, and equestrian provisions:

Any other considerations:

Please return this freepost form by Friday 18 March 2011.

Name (please PRINT clearly)

Organisation (if applicable)

Postal address

Email

Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your comments.



FOLD HERE

FOLD HERE

FOLD AND TAPE OPEN SIDES LEAVING SPACE FOR A LETTER OPENER / NO GLUE OR STAPLES PLEASE
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